
CPS CHICAGO PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

PHOENIX STEM MILITARYACADEMY: 145 South Campbell Avenue, Chicago, Illinois 60612 
Telephone (773) 534-7275; FAX (773) 534-7273  

Ferdinand Wipachit, Academy Superintendent (Principal) 

June 7, 2021 
 
Dear Families,  
 
Our school year is winding down, and I’m sure that you and your children are looking forward to the 
summer break. But planning is already well underway for the fall, and we need your partnership to make 
our vision for next school year a success.  
 
Please take a few minutes now to complete the Fall 2021 Survey at cps.edu/FamilySurvey; it is also 
available in Spanish, Simplified Chinese, Polish, Urdu, and Arabic.  CPS will be welcoming students back 
to the classroom five days a week, and we need your feedback to help shape what next school year will 
look like.  This survey is completely anonymous, and responses need to be submitted by Friday, June 18. 
 
Keeping your children healthy and safe is always our top priority, so we want to know what steps 
(masks, social distancing, etc.) will be most important to you moving forward. This survey will also help 
the district understand how we can better support you, and will let us know how you would prefer to 
receive updates (email, social media, etc.) as plans for the new school year continue.  
 
This survey is not an opt-in form for in-person learning. It is just a tool to help us check in with families as 
we make plans for the new school year. The vast majority of CPS students WILL attend school in person 
this fall, but CPS is working on a remote learning option for children who cannot return due to medical 
reasons. More information on this plan will be shared with families soon. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey. As always, I invite you to contact me directly with 
any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ferdinand Wipachit, Principal (2004-present) 
Phoenix STEM Military Academy (PSMA)  

http://cps.edu/familysurvey

